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The United States congratulates the people of Maldives, who peacefully raised
their democratic voices to determine the future of their country. Although
the Election Commission has not yet announced the final tally, we note
Maldives'’ media and NGO reports that the Joint Opposition candidate has
secured a victory following a peaceful day of polling. We urge calm and
respect for the will of the people as the election process concludes.
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